CAMPBELL & HEDRICK

pP. O. BOX 401 220 MID-AMERICA BLDG.

MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701

March 2, 1998

Mr. Chris Williams

District 1 Supervisor

Oil Conservation Division

P. O. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-1980

Re:  Curry #1
C- SO7-T215-R37E
Dear Mr. Williams:
Pursuant to your letter to Campbell & Hedrick dated February 10, 1998 regarding captioned well,
this 1s to advise that we will plug this well. Application on Form C-103 with sketch of well status

1s enclosed herewith.

Upon receipt of approval of this Notice of Intention and bids from several companies that plug
wells, we will proceed with plugging.
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